SALTBURN AND DISTRICT

BRIDLEWAYS GROUP
Autumn Newsletter 2016

Our Autumn newsletter is a bit different this time around. We would like to invite you to take part in

our Bridleways Group Survey to help us find out what improvements we can make. Once you have
completed your survey, please return to the address at the bottom of the page, or bring it along to our
next meeting on 19" October where you will be entered into a prize draw to win free membership for
the next year — including access to all of our member benefits! You can also fill out the survey online

by visiting www.saltburndistrictbridleways.co.uk/survey/ - please encourage your friends and family to

complete it too!

Come along to New Marske Sports Club

Everyone is invited to attend our next public meeting. The event will feature a free talk on
equine sports massage and myopractic therapy using McTimoney Corley techniques by
Brocklesby-Brown Equine Therapy.

Come along to get your free discount voucher and discover more about the different
treatments available and which professionals to ask for in which circumstances.

The meeting is being held at New Marske Sports Club on Wednesday 19th October at
7.30pm. New members welcome!

Motorbike warning

Riders are being warned to take care after reports of people illegally riding motorbikes in Wilton Woods near to
Yearby Bank. We are urging riders to be cautious and to report any sightings to the police along with a
registration number if spotted.

Riders urged to report issues with drones

We have received reports of horses being spooked by a drone near Marske. This is a subject that the BHS are
taking very seriously. If you do happen to have an incident with drones, please do report it to the BHS. Advice
from the BHS is available on our website.
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SADBG Survey 2016

1. How long have you been a member of SADBG? (please tick)
e Uptoayear

o 2-5years

5+ years

Not a member but have joined Facebook group
¢ Not a member or Facebook group follower

If not a member please tell us why not/what would make you join?

2. How often do you use your local bridleways?

e Every day

Every week

Monthly

Hardly ever

Never use local bridleways

3. Do you own a horse?
e Yes
e No

¢ Loan a horse/pony

4. Do you know where you can and cannot ride legally in your area?
e Yes fully understand
e Noidea

e Yes butonly in certain areas
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5. What would encourage you to attend more of our bridleways meetings?

6. If you could improve one bridleway/byway, where would it be and why?

7. Do you know what the bridleways group does?
e Yes
e No

e Some idea

8. Which of the following talks would make you attend our meetings? (please tick all that apply)

Vet Farrier Feed company Saddler Famous rider
Physio Complimentary Confidence Horse holidays Endurance
therapist building
Quiz Where to ride Rights of way Road safety Other
locally

9. How could we improve our newsletters, Facebook/Twitter sites and website?

If you want to enter our free prize draw to win membership for a year, please tell us your email address:

Thanks for taking the time to complete this survey. Please hand in to a committee member at our public
meeting on 19" October 2016, or return to: SADBG Survey, 25 Slaley Close, New Marske, TS11 8FB or
emalil it to info@saltburndistrictbridleways.co.uk.
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